
                                                  

Miami  Valley Chapter of the NCRS 

Minutes from the Board of Directors Meeting  25 February 2014 

In attendance were:  Chairman Mike Ammer, Vice Chairman Mike Mills, Events Chairman Bob Puls, 
Parliamentarian John Engle, Membership Chairman Dave Pritchard, Treasurer Terry Brim, Judging 
chairman Nick kammer, News Letter Chairman Jeff Bernhart  and Secretary Terry McCall 

Chairman’s Report:  Mike opened the meeting at 7:00 pm and stated he welcomed input on the charities 
for 2014. 

Vice Chairman: Mike had nothing to report 

Judging Chairman: Nick stated that he has two cars registered for the upcoming meet. 

Treasurers Report: Terry stated that as of 28 Feb 2014 the beginning balance was $ 3582.72  and the 
ending balance was $3800.50.  

Events chairman: Bob stated that the membership dinner scheduled for 1 March has been cancelled with 
a new date to be determined. This is because the repairs at the location have not been completed. He 
said that he is trying to locate a place for the March meeting and  advised that the meeting for April 
would be held at Nick Kammers restoration barn.  

Parliamentarian:  John had nothing to report 

Membership Chairman: Dave gave an update on dues collected. It stands that we have 47 renewals and 
14 members have not paid. 

News Letter Chairman: Jeff shared an article that was very favorable to the Corvette verses other sport 
cars. He will look into putting portions in the up coming news letter. He also requested reports from each 
board member. 

Secretary Report: Nothing to report 

Meeting adjourned at 8:05 pm 

 

 

 

 

 


